
 Mary’s Place  
9th Annual Memory Walk 

 

“Memories Worth Walking For” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Sunday, May 15, 2022 ~ 9:30 AM 
Northwest Park 

145 Lang Rd., Windsor, CT 

 

Please join us in celebrating and honoring the memory of those close to us who have died.  This 

moving fundraiser brings together families, friends and the community to support programs at Mary’s 

Place.  Honor the memory of a loved one, and help make a difference in the lives of grieving children, 

teens, and families by joining us for this special event. Kids crafts, snacks, auction & more! 

Tickets (including a t-shirt): $20/adult; $10/children under 13. 
 

Register online or find your print & mail registration forms at: 

www.marysplacect.org/memory-walk  
*Register by April 15 to guarantee t-shirts* 

 
 

Mary’s Place, A Center for Grieving Children and Families, a non-profit organization in Windsor, provides a safe place 
in which children, teens and families who are grieving a death share their experiences, receive support and find comfort. 

The center serves families throughout CT. All programs are offered at no cost to the families. 
 

Mary’s Place, A Center for Grieving Children & Families 
6 Poquonock Avenue, Windsor, CT 06095 | info@marysplacect.org | 860-688-9621 

http://www.marysplacect.org/memory-walk
mailto:info@marysplacect.org

